
Arlington Teacher Gives Students Lesson From The South Pole

Kate Miller, a 2012 KSTF Teaching Fellow and
physics teacher at Washington Lee High School,
recently returned from the South Pole. While
there, she worked closely with scientists and
engineers on the IceCube Neutrino
Observatory. Learn more about her trip in a recent ABC7
feature.
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